
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 

 
TO:  MSIII’s Students 
 
FROM: Lorena Villalobos  
  Clerkship Coordinator  
  Pediatrics Administration 
 
DATE:  July 7, 2008 
 
RE:  History & Physical Write-ups 
 
 
As an important part of your learning Pediatrics, you will be asked to turn in History & 
Physical write-ups from each service.  You will be given instructions during Orientation. 
 
History & Physical write-ups (H&Ps) are to be turned in during or by the time you have 
completed the section (Ward, Nursery) that you are assigned to.  Make sure the H & P’s 
have your name and the name of the Attending Physician. 
 
Please use the attached History/Physical Examination Evaluation Sheets for an outline 
when doing your H & P’s. 
 
If patients are not seen during your Providence rotation, then no H & P is required, but if 
patients are seen, then an H & P is required. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


